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King, Andrew

Subject: FW: Form submission from: Planning application: P/17/039

Sent: 25 May 2017 20:54 

To: Planning <planning@scilly.gov.uk> 

Subject: Form submission from: Planning application: P/17/039 

 

Submitted on Thursday, 25 May, 2017 - 20:54 

 

Full Name: Anna Ward 

 

Your Address: 

 

The Moos 

Normandy Farm 

St Mary's 

Isles of Scilly 

 

Representation: 

 

Dear Mrs Walton 

 

I feel it necessary to write in support for the proposed plans for Roanoke.  

 

I have been in the house and am able to confidently say that the family are in need of more living space as they 

grow. 

 

The Mays are a local family who want to create a better family home for their children. It is a shame that there is 

such little support for people who are simply trying to improve their living space. They are not trying to upset their 

neighbours, they just want to make more of their home so that they can continue living happily in this beautiful 

place.  

 

I hope that the changes they have made are noted and truly show that they have taken people's comments on 

board.  

 

Housing is a huge issue on these Islands and I hope that the Council members are able to see that the extension of 

this property is nothing but a positive for a young, local family.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Anna Ward  

 

 

 

 


